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8/12/2018
Jackson Ver Steeg Jr.
Wenzao Ursuline University Of Languages
8f, No. 190 Mingcheng 2nd Road zuoying District kaohsiung 81359 taiwan, R.o.c.

Dear  Jackson Ver Steeg Jr.,

It is a great pleasure to inform you that the Scientific Committee of the International Conference on Sustainability,
Technology and Education 2019 organized by the International Association for Development of the Information
Society, after refereed review by international experts in the area has decided to ACCEPT your paper entitled
“EDUCATION  FOR  SUSTAINABLE  DEVELOPMENT  IN  THE  EFL  CLASSROOM:  EXPLORING
INTERSUBJECTIVITY for presentation.

We hope that  you would be able to attend the Sustainability,  Technology and  Education 2019 International
Conference during 8 – 10 February 2019 in Hong Kong and your presence should be of great benefit for the
success of this conference.

We hope you will actively participate at all other conference activities in addition to your presentation. Please visit
our  website  at  http://www.sustainability-conf.org/  for  registration  rates,  logistics,  hotel,  travel  and  other
conference information.

We sincerely look forward to welcoming you to Sustainability, Technology and Education 2019 in Hong Kong, in 8
– 10 February 2019.

Sincerely yours,

Ana Rodrigues
Responsible for the Conference Organisation

International Conference on Sustainability, Technology and Education 2019
Email: secretariat@iadis.org
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